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PARENTS’ NEWSLETTER 
      

Week Ending: 26th April 2024 (Week B)  

 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

 

 

 

Year 11, 12 & 13 

assembly- Mr Hogan 

and Mr Dannie- Hall 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

Year 7 & 8 assembly- 

Mrs Hovey- Hall  

 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

Year 9 & 10 

assembly- Mrs 

Hovey- Hall 

Morning Prayer 

8.10 to 8.20 

 

 

Whole School 

Reading Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PSHE 

 

Uniform – Please ensure that your child is following the uniform policy.  

S. McCarthy 

 

Attendance – The top attending forms for week beginning 25th March 2024  
Gold – 8A 

Silver – 10A 

Bronze – 8J 

 

Commendations -Form points for week beginning 18th April 2024 

Gold- 7H 

Silver- 7A 

Bronze- 8A 

 

House Points up to 18th April 2024  

Gold –Augustine 

Silver- Hume  

Bronze – Benedict 

 

Year 11 Mocks 

 

Word of the Week- is context - the set of facts or circumstances that surround a situation or event.  

The author of the week is Maya Angelou - an American memoirist, poet, and civil rights activist. 

C. McSweeney  

 

Mental Health Quote of the Week – Getting knocked down in life is a given. Getting up and moving forward is a 

choice. Zig Ziglar 

K. Byrne  

 

Eco Active Month- 22nd April is Earth Day and the beginning of Eco Active Month: A campaign to get more pupils 

walking and cycling to school.  Please encourage your child to walk to school or walk part of their journey.  

G. Hovey 

 

Parking when collecting children- Please do not park across driveways or park on double yellow lines if you are 

collecting your children. Please be considerate of our neighbours and other children when you park.  

S. McCarthy 

Food Hygiene- Pupils should not eat food in classrooms. All food should be consumed in the school canteen.  
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Please note that the school has a Medical Conditions in School Policy (available on request from the school). If 

your child has a specific medical need, please contact the school welfare assistant (Mrs Camangon). 


